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City Council Meeting 
January 6, 2015 

Issue 

Discussion and update on the Safe Routes to School funding program and the Collin County Park Grants 
for Central Park and the Timbers Nature Preserve. 

Staff Resource/Department 

James Fisher, City Manager 
Bernie Parker, Director of Public Services 

Summary 

The City has been awarded funding for these three projects and staff would like to update you on the 
status of these awards. The staff will have a power point presentation at the meeting to review and 
discuss with Council. 

Action Requested 

Discussion only 
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